BLACK HILLS POWER, INC.
d/b/a BLACK HILLS ENERGY
EL19-006

REQUEST DATE 05/02/19
RESPONSE DATE 05/09/19

REQUESTING PARTY: Staff

SDPUC Request No. 3.1:

Will BHE need any road use agreements with Rapid City or Pennington County in order to
operate heavy construction equipment and move heavy materials on roads in the construction
area? Explain.

Response to SDPUC Request No. 3.1:

Black Hills does not foresee the requirement for any road use agreements with the City of Rapid
City and/or Pennington County. All heavy equipment will only be operated on Company owned
property and will not be operated on public streets or roads during the construction period. All
hauling required will be within county and state legal limits.

Attachments: None

Responder: Ron Williams



